
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONE DECEASED, FOUL PLAY NOT SUSPECTED 

On Tuesday, May 21, 2024, officers responded to a wooded area on SW St. Johns St. to the report of a possible 

death by suicide.   

Upon checking the property, officers located one deceased person.  

The identity of the deceased will not be released until the next of kin is notified.  

At this time, there are no indications of foul play.  

The investigation is ongoing. If you have any information concerning this incident, please contact Detective 

R. Collins at 386-984-2661. 

 

Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068 

or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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